Senior staff movement at Hong Kong
Monetary Authority

The following is issued on behalf of the Hong Kong Monetary Authority:

The Hong Kong Monetary Authority (HKMA) announced today (December 13)
that the Executive Director (Research), Ms Lillian Cheung, will leave the
HKMA on resignation for personal reason in May 2025.

Commenting on Ms Cheung's resignation, the Chief Executive of the HKMA,
Mr Eddie Yue, said, "I would like to thank Lillian for her dedicated service
and contributions to the HKMA's work over the years. My colleagues and I wish
her all the best in her new journey."

The HKMA will arrange an open recruitment for the post of Executive
Director (Research). A separate announcement will be made after the
completion of the selection process.
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